
                                                             
August 12 	 8 a.m.
Chamber Revitalization 
Committee Meeting
Chamber of Commerce
650 Douglas

Mark Your Calendar
                                                              
August 5	 6 p.m.
Downtown Merchants Meeting     
A Dash of Panache
217 Vernon Street

RRC bids Farewell to Bob Gerould 
The Roseville Revitalization Committee (RRC) said good-
bye to committee member Bob Gerould at their July 
meeting. The committee gave Bob a commendation and 
plaque for his service of 10 years.  Bob represented Vernon 
Street and saw a number of projects accomplished 
during his tenure on the RRC including the Vernon Street 
streetscape and parking structure.  Most recently Bob 
participated in the Downtown Specific plan process and 
served on the committee’s marketing sub-committee.  
Bob will be missed and we all wish him well! 
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Children and adults lined Vernon Street, for the annual 
4th of July Holiday Parade, all in a festive mood as the 
floats rolled down the street on a beautiful summer 
morning.  Thanks to Johnny 5 Productions and others 
in the community, Roseville celebrated the 4th of July 
in typical fashion; with a parade, community event in 
the park featuring Capitol Pops Concert Band (funded 
by Performing Arts of Roseville) and ended the day 
with an exceptional fireworks display put on by the 
City of Roseville and Sierra View Country Club. A huge 
“thank-you” goes out to all who contributed to the 
event.  It is a true testament to the great community 
that exists in Roseville.

Bob recieving his 
commendation & plaque

4th of July Highlights

				  
August 17 	 6 p.m.
Historic District Merchants 
Meeting
Boxing Donkey - VIP room
300 Lincoln Street



Merchant’s Corner
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A Transformation Taking Place
If you happen to be walking down Church Street in the Historic 
District you will likely hear the sounds of hammers and electric 
saws when you approach the site of the recently closed Old Town 
restaurant at 119 Church Street.  The long-time mainstay of the 
Historic District was recently sold to the owner of The Trocadero 
bar located at 314 Lincoln Street.  The new owners are renovating 
the building and will move The Trocadero bar to the new location 
once the renovations are complete.  

Steve Lake, the owner of The Trocadero bar, says he is looking 
forward to moving into the new site because of the opportunities 
it will provide for the business and their patrons.  There will be 
several phases to the renovation, but the bar will open at the new 
location once the first phase of improvements is completed.  So, 
the next time you are in the District be sure to stop by and check 
on the progress that is being made on the new home for The 
Trocadero.       
Contact information: http://www.myspace.com/thetrocadero		
916-783-7892

Surveillance Systems 
Integration, Inc.
916-315-2200 or 800-508-6981

Trocadero’s New Location        	
 119 Church Street

SSI, Inc., (Surveillance Systems 
Integration, Inc.) moved their Roseville 
office to 105 Vernon Street in the latter 
part of 2008.  The firm designs, sells, 
and installs closed-circuit television 
surveillance systems nationwide.  
They take great pride in their ability to 
provide outstanding customer service 
and aggressive pricing.

Seven years ago, SSI’s president Todd 
Flowers, applied his experience to the 
formation of a company designed to 
meet the video surveillance needs 
of local casinos.  The firm has since 
expanded and now provides services 
to casinos, national retailers, schools, 
and government facilities.  The firm 
has another office in Las Vegas.      

SSI, Inc., is a welcomed addition to 
Downtown Roseville having put a new 
façade on an prominent building 
and 25 new employees in the 
area to frequent other downtown 
businesses.  



Kevin Payne, Jan Shellito, 
Bill Aiken & Mark Wolinski                                         
916-774-5276 or                  
planningdept@roseville.ca.us

FFG with openers Foutaine Dance 
and Grenade Jumper 		  	
August 23, 6 p.m.			 

Rowdy Kate with opener Triskelion 
Belly Dancers
September 27, 6 p.m.
www.RosevilleMusicinthePark.com

Downtown Events

Subscribe to receive Snap Shots free!  www.roseville.ca.us/subscriptions 

Arts Theater

3rd Saturday Art Walk
August 15, 6:30 - 9 p.m. (live music 
on the corner of  Vernon & Grant)
www.roseville.ca.us/
downtownevents

Festivals

Music

www.mcircle.org

Children’s Workshop and Exhbiting 
Opportunities
May-August
www.rosevillearts.org

Blue Line Gallery
405 Vernon Street
Hours: T-F 10 a.m. - 5 p.m.  and        
Sat 1 p.m. - 8p.m.			 
(916) 783-4117				  
www.rosevillearts.org

Emerging Artists
Westfield Workshop Gallery at the 
Blue Line Gallery 
July 18 - August 26

Magic Circle Theater                         
Roseville Theatre                                                                                                                                          
My Fair Lady		           
July 3 - August 8                                     	
	   Tower Theater		
Perilous Gravity in a 
Loopy Universe		
July 10 - August 8		
				  

Cinderella			 
July 18 - August 15

Tattered House Antique Fair		
September 20, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.	
www.thetatteredhouse.com

Moose Lodge Chili Cook off	
September 6, 10 a.m. to 5 p.m.	
For details call 916-786-9569

RedevelopmentTeam


